
$5.00 EACH 
ORDERS MUST BE PLACED BY 9/10/2024 BY 2PM

Surprise your child with something special following Curriculum Night.
 

Purchase this gram to leave behind on their desk after meeting their
teacher for a special surprise when they walk in the following morning.

 Your message will be paired with a bookmark, small desk pet and pencil
which will be sure to put a smile on their face as they start off this new

school year at Cayuga!

Be sure to join the PTA to stay in the
know & follow us on Facebook

@CayugaPTA & on IG @CayugaElementary PTA

CAYUGA PTA

GRAM FUNDRAISER


